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Comments: As an avid climber of many disciplines in Wilderness areas and National parks alike banning anchor

systems of all or any kinds will be a great detriment too climbers. It will make climbing much more dangerous and

difficult and could cause more accidents and needs for rescues than ever before. Most all climbers are very

respectful and considerate of the areas we recreate in and consider it an honor to climb there. 

 

-Mitchell 


